
State Highway 69 Reconstruction 
Construction is scheduled to take place summer of 2019.  During construction, the roadway will 
be closed to through traffic.  Access to residences and bisinesses throughout the corridor will be 
maintained.   

The project begins near the intersection of County Road D in Belleville, WI and extends north 
approximately 8.56 miles to the intersection of Valley Road.   

Project update/next steps-Project schedule 

Public Information Meeting #1                April 13, 2015 

Public Information Meeting #2                April 14, 2015 

30% Plans                                              April 2015 

Environmental Document                       November 2015 

60% Preliminary Plans                           January 2016 

Public Information Meeting #3                March 2016 

90% Draft PS&E                                      August 2017 

FInal PS&E                                              May 2018 

Construction                                            Summer 2019 

 


